
Email to Parents

Dear parent / carer

A polite reminder that students must bring a spare pair of footwear for their PE 
lessons.

Students are not permitted to wear footwear which forms part of their uniform. A 
sanction will be given if students attempt to wear their school shoes for PE 
lessons.

Thank you for your support

Kind regards
The Hessle Academy
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